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May 19, 2021 

 

 

 

Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 

500 East Capitol Avenue 

Pierre, SD 57501 

 

Re: FCC Modernizing Unbundling and Resale Requirements Amendment to the 

Interconnection Agreement between Qwest Corporation dba CenturyLink QC 

and Northern Valley Communications, LLC for the State of South Dakota 

 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

 

 Enclosed for filing for approval by the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 

pursuant to 47 U.S.C. § 252 is the FCC Modernizing Unbundling and Resale Requirements 

Amendment to the Interconnection Agreement between Qwest Corporation dba 

CenturyLink QC and Northern Valley Communications, LLC for the State of South Dakota.   

 

Contact information for Northern Valley Communications, LLC is as follows: 

 
James Groft 

Northern Valley Communications, LLC 

P.O. Box 320 

Groton, SD 57445 

(605) 397-2323 

jgroft@nvc.net 
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May 19, 2020 

 

 

 Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns.  Thank you. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 
Jason D. Topp 

 

JDT/bardm 

 

Enclosure 

 

cc: Mr. James Groft (via email) 


